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Raszka Shelley

From: Katie Peterson <katie0509@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 10:20 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: HB 3615 - please do not pass this bill

I am writing to you to ask you not to pass this bill.   

We need to protect our wildlife and gray wolves need to be protected.  

 

Sincerely, 

Katie Peterson 


